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UPDATED April 3, 2024 
 
September 25, 2023 
 
UW Bothell Space Utilization and Provision Resource Group (SUPER-G) 

David Moehring, Senior Capital Planner, Physical Planning & Space Management (Chair) 
Robin Angotti, Vice Chair, General Faculty Organization 
Wayne Au, Interim Dean, School of Educational Studies (for the Vice Chancellor for 

Academic Affairs’ Leadership Council) 
Jessica Graham, Chief of Staff, Office of the Chancellor (for the Chancellor) 
Segan Jobe, Senior Director, Institutional Planning & Budget 
Richard Lewis, Associate Dean of University Libraries and Director of UW Bothell and 

Cascadia College Library 
Nicole Sanderson, Senior Director, Facilities Services 
Thomas Tumbokon, Director of Campus Partnerships, Associated Students of the 

University of Washington Bothell (ASUWB) 
Amy Van Dyke, Director, Physical Planning & Space Management (for the Vice Chancellor of 

Planning & Administration) 
 
Advising representatives: 

Rosa Liu, Director, Veteran & Military Resources Office & Disabilities Resources for Students 
Pam Lundquist, Registrar  
Amy Stutesman, Interim Assistant Vice Chancellor and Chief Information Officer 
Lisa Walker, Director of Ceremonies & Events, Division of Advancement 
Tim Wilson, Dean of Student Affairs, Division of Enrollment Management & Student Affairs 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
This letter is to invite you to serve on the UW Bothell Space Utilization and Provision 
Resource Group (SUPER-G) for the 2023-24 academic year. SUPER-G will be chaired by 
David Moehring, Senior Capital Planner with UW Bothell Physical Planning and Space 
Management.  
 
SUPER-G is an advisory group that is charged with strategically evaluating space requests 
and proposals to align institutional expectations about space utilization, space 
optimization, space related projects, and funding. In this capacity you will advise the 
campus, the Vice Chancellors, and the Chancellor on space requests that meet established 
criteria, with final decisions regarding space use remaining with the Chancellor.  
 

https://www.uwb.edu/planning-administration/planning-space-management/superg-committee/review-process


 
 

Your participation on SUPER-G is important as we look to critically examine space requests 
in the coming year while continuing to align space decisions with the Campus Master Plan 
and strategic priorities and helping build the campus into the future. 
 
Thank you for contributing your time and expertise to this important work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kristin G. Esterberg, PhD 
Chancellor and Professor  
 




